
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 ONTARIO GOVERNMENT NOTICE 

 

To Our Valued Customers and Partners, 

Our company remains fully operational as we are an essential service to supply, support and 

service the construction industry. In keeping with recommendations by the Government of 

Canada and the World Health Organization, Hermanns has taken steps to ensure the health and 

well-being of everyone. We have implemented a paperless ticketing system, and access inside 

the office is not permitted.  

 

Please call or email in advance to place your order: 905-939-1230 or estimating@hermanns.ca. 

 

For pick-ups at our yard: 

When your driver arrives in the yard have them call the office 905-939-1230 and we will have 

them loaded without them having to leave their vehicle. The pick-up slip will be emailed to your 

office. 

 

For deliveries and installations: 

Deliveries and/or installations will occur without paperwork.  Contact between the driver and 

the receiver is not permitted except by phone.  The delivery/installation slip will be emailed to 

your office.   

 

We will continue to monitor, evaluate and respond to the COVID-19 situation.  We are 

confident we can continue to meet the needs of our clients through the use of technology, 

while maintaining social distancing. Please feel free to reach out to us at 905-939-1230 or email 

estimating@hermanns.ca 

 

Jorg Hermanns 

President 


